
A little girl was left with a pleasant smile when she gets a
surprise visit by Dato’ Dr. Jessie Tang and Datuk Dr. Beth
Baikan. This terminally ill toddler was among the 60
children at Sabah Women and Children Hospital whom was
visited and received goodie bags along with cash donation.
The charity program was aimed to let those who are in the
midst of pain, suffering and loneliness know that they are
remembered, loved and cared for.

Hosted by the hospital’s director, Dr. Tan Bee Hwai, together
with the hospital matrons, Dato’ Dr. Jessie Tang and Datuk
Dr. Beth Baikan also made their round visit to the see the
hospital’s top notch facilities for cancer treatment amongst
others.

Dato’ Dr. Jessie Tang with hospital director Dr Tan Bee Hwai, matrons and staff nurses at 
the children’s ward 

BRINGING CHRISTMAS CHEERS TO TERMINALLY ILL CHILDREN
DATE: 28TH NOVEMBER 2015
VENUE: SABAH WOMEN AND CHILDREN HOSPITAL, SABAH
DONATION: GOODIE BAGS AND CASH



The appreciation card that was
designed and penned by Datuk Dr.
Beth Baikan. This charity programme
was started by Datuk Dr. Beth Baikan
with Dato’ Dr. Jessie last year.

Some photos taken during Dato’ Dr. Jessie’s visit to the hospital:
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